CONNECTICUT

Campus Planning ESTICT
Newsletter

The Office of Finance and Administration December 2022

Dear members of the Connecticut College community,

Since the last newsletter, Facilities Management and Campus Planning has
introduced the College to three new major projects. On Nov. 17, the community
had the opportunity to engage with KSS architects on the conceptual designs for
the Crozier-Williams renovation. Since then, the project team has been
incorporating this feedback into these designs. On Dec. 1, KMDG architects were
on campus to share with the community conceptual designs for the Cro-Plex
Connector and Cro Boulevard. The civil engineers and landscape architects have
been busy updating these designs based on the feedback by faculty, staff and
students. We want to thank everyone who was able to attend these group sessions
and we will continue to update the community as these projects progress.

The Facilities Management and Campus Planning team has been busy creating a
more robust campus planning webpage to engage the community. On these pages,
you will find a list of recently completed projects, current and future projects, the

master plan and a revised project planning page for initiating campus projects.
This site will continue to evolve and we encourage you to check back frequently
for more updates!

We hope you enjoy reading about these projects as much as we have enjoyed
working with the community on them. This newsletter highlights a couple of these

transformative projects.

Wishing you all a restful holiday break!

Kayla Moreno Justin R. Wolfradt, MSM CM, FMP
Associate Director of Projects and Planning Executive Director of Facilities Management and Campus Planning
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Campuswide Landscaping Project
%




Over the past year, a campuswide landscaping project has transformed first
impressions for our existing and future Camels. The Admission welcome center
was refreshed with new paint, sidewalks and plantings, and a welcoming seat wall
for visitors to enjoy. Across campus, bike shelters and bike racks were installed
and a beautiful new sign was erected at the College’s main entrance along Route
32.

Stark Center for the Moving Image in the Moving
Image in the Liberal Arts

With a generous gift by the Stark Foundation, a new home for film studies is
being created in Hillyer. Students, faculty and staff will benefit from a new editing
lab, seminar room and teaching and production space. The project is nearing
completion and will be ready for this spring semester.




